
	OEA/Ser.W
	CIDI/INF.522/22
	26 September 2022
	Original: Spanish
















NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR PRESENTING ITS DELEGATION FOR ELECTION AS A MEMBER OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) 
FOR THE 2022-2024 TERM
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PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR 
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES




NOTE 4 - 2 - 221 / 2022


	The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretary for Integral Development and has the honor to refer to the selection process for members of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) for the 2022-2024 term.

	In that regard, the Permanent Mission wishes officially to announce the nomination of Ecuador to the IACD Management Board for the 2022-2024 term. Ecuador would be represented on the Board by Ambassador Juan Carlos Castrillón, Undersecretary for Economic Affairs and International Cooperation, as its lead representative, and Minister Juan Manuel Escalante, Director of Bilateral, Multilateral, and South-South International Cooperation, as its alternate representative, both of whom have extensive experience in cooperation and development matters, among other issues.

	The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the OAS Executive Secretary for Integral Development the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 26, 2022
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